Delete Prev Next Reply/All Forward/Inline Open 32 of 52	Delete	Prev Next	Reply/All	Forward/In	nline Open	32 of 52	Go to
---	--------	-----------	-----------	------------	------------	----------	-------

Date: Tue 8 Feb 13:26:26 EST 2011
From: "Marsha Dickson" <dickson@UDel.Edu> Add To Address Book | This is Spam
Subject: FW: approval for curriculum change
To: <LaFleur@UDel.Edu>

From: Geerts, Guido L [mailto:geerts@UDel.Edu] Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 3:20 PM To: Marsha Dickson; geertsg@lerner.udel.edu Cc: Andrews, Rick Subject: RE: approval for curriculum change

Dear Dr. Dickson,

The Department of Accounting and MIS is pleased to support the suggested changes in the Fashion Merchandising Program. We look forward to seeing your students in our ACCT200 and ACCT207 classes.

Regards,

Dr. Guido L. Geerts Professor and Chair Department of Accounting and MIS Lerner College of Business and Economics Purnell Hall 226 Phone: 302-831-6413

E-mail: geertsg@lerner.udel.edu

From: Marsha Dickson [mailto:dickson@UDel.Edu] Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 11:56 AM To: geertsg@lerner.udel.edu Cc: Andrews, Rick

 $\textbf{Subject:} \ \text{approval for curriculum change}$

Hello—I believe I asked you this last year but then we managed to not get the change into our college committee. The change is to the Fashion Merchandising curriculum and it is to ADD ACCT 200 Survey of Accounting as an option to ACCT 207 (already included in our curriculum) for those students planning to do a business minor.

I assume this won't be a problem.... can you send an "OK" e-mail? And of course let me know if you have questions/concerns.

Marsha Dickson

Delete Prev Next Reply/All Forward/Inline Open 32 of 52